PHONE No. 3008 NEWPORT,

// . . . ’
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
/ Midland Bank Chambers,

/// _ Bridge Street,

NCWport Mon. 22nd. September, 1944,

W»C/NL%

Dear Sir,

In reply to your claessing letter of the 19th. instant
regarding the "FORT BRUNSWICK" (Newport Rpt. No.24907), we have to
state that the inspection and hose-testing of the shell riveting,
as reported, was carried out with full knowledge and confirmation

R

of the comments contained in London Rpt. Nosd111575,

As thorough hose-testing revealed only slight dampness
at a few scattered rivets, it 1s considered that the shell riveting
is satisfactory.

Regarding the slightly indented shellplate G6 (pegs) &%
i1s considered that this need not be noted against the vessel. It
1s regretted that this statement was not made on the report as
intended.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,

per L]

The Seoretary,
WOKINGHAM,
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